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RESPONSE TO STATEMENT OF BOARD MEMBER LOZIER 

 

 The Office of Consumer Advocate (OCA), a division of the Iowa Department of Justice, 

files this Response to Statement of Board Member Lozier. 

 OCA has reviewed the Statement of Board Member Richard W. Lozier Regarding 

Recusal in this Matter filed on February 12, 2021.  OCA states that it does not believe that Board 

Member Lozier is disqualified from consideration of the issue described in the statement and that 

OCA would waive disqualification. 

        

 Respectfully submitted, 

                                          

Jennifer C. Easler 

       Acting Consumer Advocate 

 

 

       /s/ John S. Long                                          

       John S. Long 

       Attorney 

 

       1375 East Court Avenue 

       Des Moines, IA 50319-0063 

       Telephone:  (515) 725-7200 

       E-Mail:  IowaOCA@oca.iowa.gov  
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